
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

TO:        Williamson County Commissioner’s Court 
   

FROM:        Bobby Gutierrez, Constable Pct.3   
 

DATE:         01/20/2010 
 

SUBJECT:  Racial Profiling report 
 
 

 In compliance with Texas Code of Criminal Procedures Article(s) 2.133 and 2.134 
attached please find a statistical report for Traffic Stops – Racial Profiling, 
submitted to the Williamson County Commissioner’s Court as the governing 
body for the Precinct 3 Constable’s Office. This report reflects the period of 
January 1, 2009 to December 31, 2009. 
 
The data collected is our required documentation of all contacts with the public  
by traffic stop, whereby individual(s) were detained by probable cause or 
reasonable suspicion for any alleged offense(s). 
 
The totality of the Precinct 3 detentions reflect the following, 130 detentions, 
79.2% were white, 13.1% were Hispanic, 6.9% were black, 0.8% were Asian/Pacific 
Islander and 0% were Native American. From this data, I detect no issues or 
concerns with racial profiling within Precinct 3 Constable’s Office.  
 
I welcome any feedback upon your review. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
Bobby Gutierrez, Constable Precinct 3 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

        

OFFICE OF CONSTABLE 
Bobby Gutierrez 

Williamson County Precinct 3 
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